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Native	Professionals	Network	event	at	Larkin	building	hosted	by	Native	
American	Community	Services	

NACS	and	NPN	bring	local	Native	Professionals	together	at	Larkin	Square	
	
Buffalo,	New	York—	Native	American	Community	Services	of	Eric	and	Niagara	
Counties,	Inc.,	will	be	hosting	its	2nd	local	Native	Professionals	Network	(NPN)	event	
on	Thursday,	November	30th,	2017	from	5:30	to	7:30pm	at	Larkin	Square	in	the	
Larkin	at	Exchange	building.	726	Exchange	Street,	Buffalo	NY.,	Suite	525.		NPN	seeks	
to	give	Native	American	Professionals	in	the	Buffalo-Niagara	region	an	opportunity	
to	network	in	a	fun	and	relaxed	environment.		
	
NACS	helps	co-host	the	Native	Professional	Network	on	a	quarterly	basis	in	venues	
around	the	region	with	corporate	and	foundation	partners	along	with	sponsors	for	
each	of	the	events.	The	goal	of	theses	NPN	events	is	to	bring	together	and	connect	
Native	professionals	in	the	region	who	don’t	always	have	the	opportunity	to	meet	or	
network.	NPN	aims	to	establish	an	informal	gathering	as	a	way	to	catch	up,	meet	
new	people	and	exchange	ideas	or	information	on	job	opportunities	with	their	
peers.		
	
Special	guests	will	include	Owen	Herne	(St.	Regis	Mohawk	Nation)	and	Leslie	
Zemsky	(Larkin	Development	Group).		Owen	Herne,	is	a	native	attorney	based	in	
Buffalo	with	experience	in	the	most	pressing	legal,	economic	and	policy	issues	facing	
Native	nations	today.		Leslie	Zemsky	is	better	known	as	the	“Director	of	Fun”	for	
Larkin	Square,	for	trailblazing	events	such	as	“Food	Truck	Tuesdays”	and	“Live	and	
Larkin	Wednesdays.”		
	
Light	refreshments	will	be	served	and	the	event	is	free	but	registration	is	requested.	
For	more	information	or	to	RSVP,	please	contact	Arien	Bissell	at	
abissell@nacswny.org	or	716-874-2797	ext.	377.	
	
Native	American	Community	Services	(NACS)	is	a	non-profit	organization	founded	
in	1975	to	provide	quality	health	and	social	services	to	the	off-reservation	Native	
American	population	in	Erie	and	Niagara	Counties.	In	keeping	with	our	“Tradition	of	
Caring,”	we	have	since	grown	into	a	full-scale	human	services	agency	committed	to	
helping	the	entire	community,	regardless	of	race	or	to	significantly	improve	the	lives	
of	those	who	engage	in	our	programs	and	services.	NACS	has	offices	in	Buffalo,	
Niagara	Falls	and	Lockport,	New	York.	
	 		


